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The current Oregon vote-by-mail is the best system and should not be changed. The 

current system allows the best access to voting for the citizens of Oregon. The 

current system is secure and saves valuable local tax monies. This measure SB210 

would put an economic burden on counties to provide and run polling locations and 

put an economic burden on citizens for traveling to and time spent going to the polls. 


